Field Trip Notice
Fort Ligonier

As part of our American history curriculum, the fifth grade
classes will be taking a trip to Fort Ligonier on Wednesday,
October 9™. We will be leaving the school at 9:05 and will return
at 2:45. We will be experiencing what life was like in a frontier
fort during America's Colonial period. We will be watching many
demonstrations and re-enactors. The students will be making a
colonial craft.

The cost for the trip is $11.00. The students will need to
bring a packed lunch in a disposable container. Please sign and
refurn the bottom portion of this permission slip along with
$11.00, by Friday, September 6™.

If you are interested in being a chaperone, please indicate
below. We will be choosing the chaperones by lottery and we'll let
you know by Monday, September 16™.

Thank you,

Eisenhower
5™ Grade Team

I give permission to attend the
Student Name

field trip to Fort Ligonier.

Phone#t

Parent Signature

I would be interested in being a chaperone.




